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   February, 2019 
 
          “If we give God service, it must be because He gives us grace.  We work for Him 
because He works for us.”  DL Moody.  Isn’t that the truth?  Kathy and I start our 
twentieth year of serving Him through the Fellowship of Christian Farmers.  What a journey 
it has been!  We do work for Him and anything we may have accomplished is because of 
Him and it’s certainly in spite of our shortcomings.  We struggle as human beings just like 
everyone.  2018 was a very successful year and 2019 is shaping up to be even busier.  
Another blessing came our way in January as Michael and Karen Steele, Williamsport, PA, 
joined us as another field men couple.  They bring an anticipated 10 events to our schedule.  
We’ve attached our 2019 schedule for your information.  We covet your prayers, that God 
would prepare hearts as we share.  We will have a presence at over 80 events.   
         At the present time we are in Florida preparing for five events in the next six weeks.  
On our way north we’ll stop over in S.C. for the Flowerton Festival. Last year over 4,000  
stopped by our tent. If you’re close by in FL. or SC we’d love to have you stop by.  While 
we’re in the south, Steve and Chris Brown will be heading up the New York Farm Show,  
Feb 21-23 in Syracuse.  If you’d like to help, please give them a call at (315) 525-5131.   
        We have two events in July we would encourage you to attend.  The 2019 FCFI Eastern 
Conference will be held in central NY July 12-14.  You should have received information in 
an earlier e-mail.  Also,  our annual walking stick work days are scheduled for the following 
week, July 17-19.  We can always use lots of help as we prepare for sticks and other supplies 
for our busy schedule. 
        As of January, we have taken on more responsibility in some of the southern states.  It 
will keep us busy but we are so blessed with our four field men couples and the many 
volunteers who make this all possible.  So, please accept our thanks for your prayers, support 
and willingness to serve with us. 
 
                                                                       Partnering with You for Him, 
 
                                                                       Bill and Kathy Brown - Your FCFI Missionaries 
       
 


